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MEMORANDUM 
October 19, 2017        
 

TO:  Maryjane White, Town Clerk 
  Town of Medway Departments, Boards and Committees  
 

FROM:  Susy Affleck-Childs, Planning & Economic Development Coordinator  
 

RE: Public Hearing Continuation – Proposed Amendments to the Medway Zoning Bylaw 
 CONTINUATION DATE – Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 8:45 p.m.  
 LOCATION – Medway Town Hall, 155 Village Street  
  

  At its meeting on October 17, 2017, the Planning and Economic Development Board voted to 
continue the public hearing on proposed amendments to the Medway Zoning Bylaw to Tuesday, 
October 24, 2017 at 8:45 p.m. The public hearing will occur during a regular meeting of the Planning and 
Economic Development Board to be held at Medway Town Hall, 155 Village Street.  
 

 Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 


